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STUDENT IDENTIFICATION 
CARDS
All members of the Fordham University community are required to have 
their University ID card in their possession while present at a University 
facility. ID cards must be surrendered upon request of clearly identified 
University personnel in the performance of their assigned duties. This 
includes campus security. The schedule for obtaining an ID card is posted 
prior to every registration period.

Students enrolled in online degree programs can access a digital ID card; 
a physical ID card can be requested from ID Services.
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https://www.fordham.edu/about/leadership-and-administration/administrative-offices/office-of-finance/about-us/finance-groups/strategic-sourcing-and-office-services/id-card-services/

